
Oct 31, 2024 | Campus Affairs Meeting

Attendees: Chair Hudson, Senator(s): Sundell, Njende, Estes
Absent: Senator(s): Sawyer, Walding and Small
Attached files:

● Chair Hudson began by checking in on the committee, asking how midterms went and
encouraging us.

● Chair Hudson brought up the issue of filling out a “when to meet” so the whole
committee could make it to talk with dining services about their plans for the rest of the
year.

○ He began the discussion by detailing what he would like to get out of the meeting
including, but not limited to, discussing ways in which we can facilitate student
engagement within dining services.

○ Chair Hudson added that finding ways for the student body to communicate their
wishes to dining services would be key to a higher approval rate by students.

● We then discussed implementing a campus clean up scavenger hunt to promote the
sustainability efforts of our campus.

○ Chair Hudson added that this should be done before it either gets too cold this
semester or in the spring semester.

○ The point was made that finding ways to engage the student body in a fun,
interactive way about keeping our campus clean can foster an active agency in
students as it pertains to the environment.

● Senator Sundell also added that she will be bringing a sustainability bill to the floor at our
next General Assembly meeting. All the meeting attendees signed off on this bill and
relayed that we will support it at the General Assembly.

● Chair Hudson wished us happy halloween, ended the meeting on the earlier side and
reminded us to be safe.

Meeting End: 5:29 pm


